
October 



September flew by fast! I’d like to thank Steven O. and crew for the spa-

ghetti general meeting meal, street taco event, and Monday/Sunday night 

football chili hotdog meals, and Bush & Neubecker crew for chicken parme-

san and chicken/shrimp Friday lunches! Thank you also to everyone who 

came to feast! 

Due to increasing costs, the board has increased drinks by .50 each and dues 

to $250/per year. Unfortunately, I must post another reminder not to give 

out the code or open the door for any non-members. Also, please be aware 

there is a three-day parking limit. Sometimes unforeseen things happen, but 

you must report them to a board member. Letters will be going out per 

board.  

Our club work party on September 15th had a low turn-out, but we made 

GREAT progress! The backbar was painted by Sarah F. Randa cleaned all of 

the hall tables, and wiped down hall walls. Don W. cleaned out our shed, Te-

resa and Kaylyn wiped down and replaced all the candle lights in the hall, 

Terry F pressure washed the back patio, Michael cleaned the kitchen, Rob W, 

Jason N, Kay J, Teresa S all cleaned out the table storage room and threw out 

debris and broken cupboards from the back patio. Cheryln B. hauled 1,360 

lbs to the dump (trailer donated by Harold B). Thank you everyone! It was a 

productive success!  

Glenda B donated the back patio paint which is currently being painted by 

the Sea Scouts. They’ll complete the job on Saturday 10/12. They’ve been 

very respectful so if you see them around, please buy them water or soda!  

The fans donated and installed by Shawn C. are amazing! They’ve really 

made such an improvement in the back area. Thank you, Shawn!! 

 



The gangway is fixed! Thank you, Rob and Josh (Ron H’s son), for working on 

it! The wood was put on by Steve S which was donated by Lloyd & Floyd H. 

Luckily it happened prior to a boating accident where it was used by emer-

gency personnel. There is still a plan in place for replacing it. Please let us 

know if you’d like to help and/or donate items needed! Please note, dona-

tions may be made in lieu of our 8-hour requirement per our By-Laws. There 

is a chicken dinner hosted by Ron & Josh H, Jason, Kay, Rob & Chuck to fund 

the replacement on Saturday, October 12th for only $15/plate. 

The Riverboat Classic Dart tournament was a success!  Donations and volun-

teering are what keep us afloat and are appreciated! I really want to thank 

Kay who bought and cooked several meals throughout the weekend! They 

were a success, and all sold out. Jason, Don W, Sarah F, Randa, Sarah A, and 

Teresa were also in the kitchen volunteering. Thank ya’ll for helping make it 

a success!  

Please see the following nomination committee members – Mario, Glenda, 

Jim, Victoria, Robin, and Bob if you’d like to run for the board! The way to 

make a difference is to step up and help. I have been very proud of some of 

our members lately who have really been there when needed.  

We have the kids Halloween party/pumpkin derby October 26th. An adult 

costume contest will be held after. 

Amanda Combie 
President 



General Membership  

Meeting 

Thursday October 10th @ 7pm, 

meeting meal served @ 6pm by 

Steve O & Crew 

Menu: Chicken breast, with      

potatoes, vegetables &   

green salad 

Please Note ONLY 

15 Plates will be available sign up 

on the list please! 

Board of Directors Meeting 

First Thursday of Every Month. All 

members are welcome,            

prospective new members please 

attend, meeting called to order at 

6:30pm. 

Next BOD meeting is November 

7th. 

Club Hours 

Mon-Thurs 3:00p-9:00p 

Fri-Sun Noon-9:00p 

-hours subject to change- 

Upcoming Events 
Dock Repair Fundraiser  

Sat Oct 12th @ 3p 

Smokes chicken leg qtrs., potato 

salad, chili beans, garden salad, 

& bread $15.00  

Sunday Football Lunch 

Oct 20th Game starts @1:15pm 

Drink Special $0.50 off on a 

touchdown! 

BBQ Tri-Tip sliders (2) w. cheese 

& onions, or Skewered Shrimp 

(2) and Macaroni Salad ONLY 

$10 

2nd Annual Pumkin Derby 

Please see attached flyer for 

rules and additional information! 

If anyone is interested in volun-

teering to do a booth for the kids 

please let us know! 

Fall Striper Derby 

November 8th-10th See           

Attached Flyer/Sign Up Sheet 

Contact Bob Schwager for more 

Info! 



Fishing Report Updated Oct. 8, 2023: California Delta: DELTA, San Joaquin side — Striped bass con-

tinue to happen on both the Sacramento and San Joaquin sides of the Delta, and Jeff Soo Hoo of Soo Hoo 

Sport Fishing out of Lauritzen’s Yacht Harbor in Oakley reported great action on the San Joaquin drifting live 

mudsuckers for quality linesides. The stripers are schooled up enough that live bite is now an option. With 

schools of stripers still in San Francisco Bay and the amount of shad in the Delta, this fall has the possibility 

to be outstanding for striped bass. Largemouth bass action has been tough for some while others are finding 

solid fishing. Fresno-native Vince Borges of Vince Borges Outdoors reported finding better fish on paddletail 

swimbaits in shad patterns since ‘there are shad everywhere.’ Punching, frogs, or chatterbaits are also work-

ing, but the best fish are coming on the swimbaits. He added, “The bite is kind of tough, but we saw plenty of 

good fish, and my partner, Chad Frie, landed one at 7.70 pounds. The stripers are chasing bait in the south 

Delta, and they are busting bait on surface with the birds working. You can pick out around 10 fish before 

they scatter and pop up again further up or down stream. The water temperature is still warm at 76 degrees 

in the south Delta.” 

In Honor of Judy Bailey, we will be having a   

potluck in her memory on Saturday,              

November 16th 2024 beginning at 1:00pm.  

A time to remember and honor our               

dear friend. 

A potluck sign up sheet will be available for 

those who want to bring a dish to share.  

Questions, contact Kay 209-922-2993 



History Corner 

Oct 16, 1941  1st mailing of newsletter with advertisers, gave up lease 

    on 600 acres. 

Oct 11, 1951  Motion to build ramp 

Oct 15,1954  New roof on cottage 

Oct 5, 1956  Dues raised to $7 

Oct 8, 1960  Combined anniversary dance with Port Stkn Boaters 

Oct 21, 1960  Anniversary & Past President Dinner 

Oct 1961    Rod-ettes purchased chairs for porch 

Sept, Oct 1964  Patio steps installed and finished 

Oct 1965    Rifle practice started at club again 

Oct 1966   Rod-ettes bought new hood for over kitchen stove 

Oct 10,17 1969  Rifle match in Modesto 

Oct 23-24, 1969  Spook House for Halloween  

Oct 14, 1970   Youth Committee Meeting 

Oct 29-30, 1970 Youth Committee spook house 

Oct 8, 1972  Finish Roof Job 

Oct 21, 1972  Bass Derby Ends Dec 3 

Oct 1974   Hunter Safety Class 

Oct 14,1991  Last Night for Monday Night Fishing this year 

Oct 24,1992   1st October Fest Feed $5 

Oct 26, 1992  Last Monday Night Fishing for this year. 









 

 

Unfortunately, 

due to lack of                

participation, these 

scheduled upcoming     

Friday lunches have been 

canceled 







Cluckin’ Chuck’s 

Fried Chicken 
Join Us Saturday November 23rd @ 1pm 

Chuck’s Famous Fried Chicken, Mashed          

Potatoes & Gravy, Veggie, and roll for ONLY 

$12 per plate 

Come on out and support your Club! 

Thank you Chuck & Crew! 





Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 2 3 

BOD      

Meeting 6:30 

4 5 

6 7 8 9 10 

General 

Meeting 7pm 

11 12 

Dock Fund 

Meal 3pm 

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 

20 

49ers Game-

Lunch 

1:25pm 

21 22 23 24 25 26 

Pumkin   

Derby 1pm 

27 28 29 30 31 

 

  

October 2024 

Congratulations to our September Pool Tournament Winners! 

09/07/24 1st Place Danny, 2nd Place Brad, & 3rd Place John III    

09/14/24 — Unknown 

Ladies! If interested in a ladies pool night please contact Sarah F. 


